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HOPE Foundation’s 

Finolex Academy of Management & Technology, 

Ratnagiri 

 

Farewell 2K22 Programme for B.E. Students 

A farewell function was organized for all the final year students of FAMT on Thursday, May 05, 

2022.  

On this occasion Principal, Dr Kaushal Prasad guided the outgoing students and made them aware of 

the challenges as well as opportunities while making their careers. Professor (Dr) Milind Kirkire - 

Dean Academics, Professor (Dr) Vinayak Bharadi - HoD IT and other professors also guided the 

students and expressed their best wishes to the students.  

The students shared their experiences and expressed gratitude toward the institute. A short 

presentation cherishing the memories of the last four years was also screened by the students on this 

occasion. This was followed by an entertainment program presented by the students. 

 

 

 
Dr Kaushal Prasad with Faculty and Student Representatives 
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Dr Kaushal Prasad with Faculty and Student Representative 

 

 

 

 
 


